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At this time, you may experience issues using the Socks5 feature as we are receiving
reports of connection issues while it's in use. We are aware of this matter and our team is
working diligently to address this for all users seeking the use of the Socks5 feature. We
appreciate your patience while we address this situation. 

At any time, if you have questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us through
our Helpdesk for assistance. 
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